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PLANNED GIVING RENEWAL 
 

You may be aware of a proposed renewal of Planned Giving for the 
Archdiocese. 
 
From every dollar given a portion is given to support our wider 
Archdiocese and Clergy, with the remaining used to cover everything 
from power and maintenance to liturgy resources and pastoral care in 
this Parish. 
 
Your generosity is not just a gift; it is a blessing that sustains the life of 
our Parish.  Our Parish simply could not continue without the love and 
support of people like you.  Every contribution, no matter the size, helps 
us grow as a faith community rooted in love and service.  Thank you for 
keeping our Parish strong and vibrant. 
 
If you have considered going on to a Planned Giving system you can 
do this by Automatic Payment or the weekly envelope system.   
 
Your donations entitle you to a 33% tax rebate and a receipt will be 
provided to you at the end of the financial year.  Planned Giving forms 
are available in the foyer of both churches. These can be completed 
and placed in the collection baskets.  If you have any enquiries, please 
ring Jovena in the Parish Office on 972 4282 or email 
office@olov.org.nz 
 
BEQUESTS: Leaving a Legacy of Faith 
Have you considered leaving a gift to Our Lady of the Valley’s in your 
will?  A bequest is a powerful way to continue supporting the mission 
and ministry of our Parish for generations to come.  It is a lasting 
expression of faith – a legacy of love, service and commitment to the 
values that have shaped your life.  If you would like to learn more about 
how to include the Parish in your will, we would be happy to talk with 
you confidentially or you could talk to your lawyer.  It is important that 
you state Our Lady of the Valleys Parish in your will for us to receive 
this offering. 
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